
 
 

 

Neutral Testimony on SB 314  

Public Health and Welfare Committee  

Kansas Department of Health and Environment  

March 22, 2023  
  

Chairwoman Gossage and Members of the Committee,   

 

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment will not be adding the COVID vaccination 

to our list of required vaccinations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


